



Please reply to: Elizabeth House Fulbourn Hospital Fulbourn Cambridge

CB21 5EF

Tel: 01223 726768

Fax: 01480 398501 E-mail: foi@cpft.nhs.uk Website: www.cpft.nhs.uk

Our ref: F15781A Date: 03/12/2015

BY EMAIL

Dear Buk

Freedom of Information Request

Thank you for your email requesting information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. Please see below response as requested:

1. Who is part of your software development and testing framework?

Cambridgeshire & Peterborough Foundation Trust undertakes ad-hoc development of software using Trust staff and contractor staff to develop and test as required. Contract resources are engaged on an individual basis to meet specific needs. Further development and test activities are undertaken by our suppliers as part of bespoke project work only.

2. What is your spend annually for development and testing of software?

This figure is not specifically recorded.

3. Can you confirm if any further regional frameworks exist for such services in addition to the framework referred to in question 1?

The Trust is not part of any regional framework for development & test activities. The Trust does undertake joint development activities with other Trusts via mutual suppliers, but this work is limited to development within the supplier's product only.

4. When are the framework(s) referred to in question 1 and/or question 3 subject to re-procurement?

The need for ad-hoc development referred to above is ongoing in response to operational needs. On-going development undertaken by the Trusts suppliers will subject to contract renewal of the applications used by the Trust.





5. Who is your point of contact for IT procurement and what are their contact details?

This would be dependent upon the element of IT to be procured. However, as a general rule the following would apply.

Clinical applications – Head of Information and Performance Infrastructure – Associate Director of Business Technology

I trust this information meets your needs. If you have any query or concern about the handling of your enquiry then please contact the Trust's Freedom of Information Lead at the above address.

You also have the right of appeal to the Information Commissioner at:

Information Commissioner's Office Wycliffe House, Water Lane Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF Telephone: 01625 545700

www.informationcommissioner.gov.uk

Kind regards

Lauren MacIntyre

Deputy Trust Secretary